CWD Outreach Service

Whistle Blowing

Surrey County Council is committed to the highest possible standards of honesty, openness, probity and accountability. We seek to conduct our affairs in a responsible manner, ensure that our activities are openly and effectively managed, and maintain our integrity and principles of public interest disclosure. 
In line with this commitment, we encourage employees, members and those working on behalf of the Council to step forward if they have concerns about malpractice. This policy enables you to feel confident in raising a serious concern, and reassures that you will be protected from possible reprisals or victimisation when making a disclosure in good faith. 
Please refer to the Surrey County Council whistle blowing policy. This can be found in Appendix 2.
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